

SPRINGFIELD FIBER ARTISTS LOCATION: THE LIBRARY CENTER 4653 S. CAMPBELL AVE. SPRINGFIELD, MO MARCH 19, 2025 - TIME: 6:30 P.M. IN COMMUNITY ROOM A

Hello Springfield Fiber Artists,

Seems like forever since we were able to meet, even though it has only been a couple of months due to the big snowstorm in February. Let's hope March will find us enjoying the beginning of spring.

We are meeting in the smaller room (Community Room A), first room on left as you enter the Library Center. Don't forget to bring something for "show and tell" since we are all expecting to see some great fiber pieces since we saw you in January.

The Handweavers Guild of America sent our guild a bag of "goodies" left over from Convergence 2024, and we will be having a drawing to give away the different items, as well as the latest issue of "Shuttle, Spindle, and Dye Pot" magazine, plus another issue from 2022 which is filled with 43 photos from the "Seasons of the Smokies Fashion Show 2022." Beautiful items! Also, Rossanna White is donating a long sleeved (new) SFA T-shirt to the drawing. Thank you, Rossanna!



We will have our first business meeting of the new year, and we are hoping our President, Karen Adams, has been given an "Okay" from her surgeon to join us for the meeting. We will be discussing several topics for the coming months.

Don't worry, we will leave plenty of time for our wonderful program this month. Emmie Seaman is presenting her program on two topics and both sound wonderful.

"PHOTOGRAPHING YOUR FIBER WORK AND PRINTING ON FABRIC" PRESENTED BYEMMIE SEAMAN



We look forward to seeing each of you on March 19th.

Many Thanks,

President: Karen Adams 417-840-0117 Vice President: Dardi Smith 417-840-7558 Secretary: Pat Walden 417-840-0747 Treasurer: Barbara Vicente 610-212-7364